
Dated: 27.11.2020 

 

NOTICE 

 

The written examination for various Group-C post in Wadia Institute 

of Himalayan Geology, Dehradun scheduled on 05th & 06th December, 2020 

(Saturday & Sunday) at St. Jude’s School, West Canal Road, Dehradun is 

hereby cancelled due to increase COVID-19 cases in India.  

 

The next date will be intimated to the candidates in due course.  

 

The candidates are advised to regularly keep visiting websites 

www.wihg.res.in  for any latest updates. 
 

Inconvenience caused is highly regretted. 

 

     S/d- 

REGISTRAR 

 

 


